
At Brown Bag, we remain committed to the safety of our employees and 
customers during the COVID-19 crisis.  We are taking steps to obey state and 
local guidelines to protect our staff and customers.  Our staff will be equipped 
with gloves and face coverings and will continue to wash hands regularly.  We 
have been going above and beyond to clean and sanitize all outside tables and 
chairs frequently.         

As a secondary precaution we are only accepting Online Orders at this time.  
This limits contact and is the quickest and safest way to get your order in.  Once 
you place your order, we will prepare it and have it waiting on our tables with your 
name on it.  We thank you for your business and accepting our policies and 
procedures.  

With Love,

The Brown Bag Deli


